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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday, 

May 26, 7 P.M at Abby’s Pizza on 

River Road. Got a project?  Bring it 

for show and tell. 

Memorial Day Fun Fly - May 25 

April meeting – 15 members 

present. 

 

 

Pump back on well 

Al made a new stand to hold the 

fuel tank. 

 

 

Runway Sanded 

On May 17th a small work party 

applied a layer of sand to the main 

runway. It was dragged, rolled and 

then the next day got some water. 

 

 
 

Ken donated time and equipment 

that made the job much easier. 

 

 
 

 
 

http://www.eugenerc.org/


May   2015 

2 

 

  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

Hi all! 

Thanks to all those 
helped out to put 
some sand down on 
the runway last 
weekend! The rain is 
doing it's work, and 
the grass is growing, 

so the sand should help to smooth the 

runway, and help the runway to be firmer 
in the winter time! We are looking forward 
to a nice weekend, and I hope you all can 
join us on Monday for our Memorial Day 
Fun Fly! Bring out something with dust on 
it, and fly it! Hope to see you then! 

Roger 

 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

Our membership 
remains at 70 as of 
this report.  The 
treasury balance is 
at $7,398.85. 

We're looking 
forward to seeing 
everyone at the field 

Monday, May 25th for the annual 
Memorial day fun fly.  It's open flying for all 
members and AMA guests.  There's lot's 
of room for spectators.  Of course the 
main reason for the holiday is to honor 
those who gave the ultimate sacrifice to 

give us the freedom to have this event.  At 
about noon, ERCA will provide burgers, 
hotdogs, and soft drinks.  The trimmings 
will be pot luck, so bring your favorite dish 
to share. 

This month's meeting will be Tuesday, 
the 26th following Memorial Day.  It will be 
our last meeting for a while at the River 
Road Abby's Pizza parlor at 7pm.  Our 
June, July and August meetings will be at 
the field. 

Happy Landings. 

AL Barrington 
 
 

 

 
 

  2015  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 
 
 

January 27   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
February 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
March 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
April 28   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
May 26   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
June 23   Tue  -   At the Field 

July 28   Tue  -   At the Field 
August 25   Tue  -   At the Field 
September 22   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
October 27   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
November 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
December   NO MEETING
 

*NH – means NO HOST, you buy your own pizza and drinks 
 
 

  2015 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 

 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Don Hansen  - 541-461-4552 - donnelhansen@comcast.net 
Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

 

mailto:mroger@artistry-in-motion.comailto:
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  At the field in May 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

 

Event 
Club sponsored Memorial Day Fun Fly will 
be Monday May 25th!  Starts at 9am and 
will go until the last guy leaves!  Great 
company, flying and food!  The BBQ will 
be open for business 
 

For Sale 
Rex Lesher. has ten gallons of glow fuel 
he'd like to sell. 6 gallons of two stroke, 
and 4 gallons of four stroke. He's had it a 
few years, but it's all new/sealed.  
541.554.2569 
 

---   That's All Folks   --
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2015 ERCA Club sponsored Memorial Day Fun Fly will be Monday May 25th  -   

 

 

 
 
 

Starts at 9am and will go until the last guy leaves! 
Come out and have fun with your club doing what we enjoy best.  Great company, flying 

and food!  The BBQ will be open for business and the runway is looking great! 
 

   

 

Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday May 26, 7 P.M at Abby’s Pizza on River Road 


